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this book is prepared exclusively for the foundation
level of chartered accountancy examination requirement
it covers the past exam questions detailed answers
strictly as per the new syllabus of icai the present
publication is the 10th edition for ca foundation new
syllabus june 2024 exam this book is authored by dr
ritu gupta with the following noteworthy features as
per the new scheme of icai coverage of this book
includes o past exam questions and answers including
dec 2023 exam memory based o additional important
questions chapters are divided into sub topics for easy
learning marks distribution chapter wise marks
distribution from june 2018 onwards comparison with
icai study material has been provided chapter wise
contents of this book are as follows nature and scope
of economics theory of demand and supply theory of
production and cost price determination in different
markets business cycles determination of national
income public finance money market international trade
indian economy this book is prepared exclusively for
the intermediate level of cost management accountancy
examination requirement it covers the past exam
questions answers per the new icmai syllabus the
present publication is the 2nd edition for the cma
intermediate new syllabus june 2024 exam this book is
authored by ca tarun agarwal with the following
noteworthy features strictly as per the new syllabus of
icmai coverage of the book concludes o past exam
questions till cma intermediate dec 2023 exam chapter
wise part i objective questions mcqs blanks true false
match and short sums part ii descriptive question part
iii numerical problems o introduction to each chapter
covering important definitions concepts formulas o
sample questions for topics newly introduced in the
syllabus marks distribution is given chapter wise from
june 2017 onwards previous exam trend analysis is
provided in this book from dec 2023 onwards icmai study
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material comparison is also given chapter wise the
contents of this book are as follows introduction to
cost accounting material costs employee costs direct
expenses overheads cost accounting standards cost book
keeping job costing batch costing contract costing
process costing operating costing marginal costing
standard costing and variance analysis budget and
budgetary control questions from language literature
past exam papers 2011 2016 with detailed answers and
explanations and revision notes for each grade 11 12
syllabus unit new pattern sbi clerk junior associate
preliminary exam megabook covers all the 3 sections as
per the latest syllabus english language quantitative
aptitude and reasoning the book has 3 parts the part a
provides the 2016 solved paper for the prelim main exam
part b provides well illustrated theory with exhaustive
fully solved examples for learning this is followed
with an exhaustive collection of solved questions in
the form of exercise the part c provides 15 practice
sets for the prelim exam exactly on the new pattern
practice sets on new pattern have been included in the
book the thouroughly revised updated 10th mega edition
of the book comprehensive guide to bitsat online test
2019 with past 2014 2018 solved papers 90 mock online
tests covers the 100 syllabus in physics chemistry
maths english proficiency and logical reasoning as
provided in the latest bitsat broucher and asked in
past bitsat papers this new edition provides i chapter
wise mindmaps to revise the chapter quickly ii chapter
wise tips techniques to master problem solving iii
fully solved 2014 2018 question papers added chapter
wise iv 3 level of exercises warm up accelerator online
assessment v 5 full syllabus online tests designed as
per the latest bitsat exam pattern provided online
through access codes provided in the book the 3rd
edition of the book target ssc chsl 10 2 2021 exam 5
past solved papers 20 practice sets with 3 online tests
3rd edition has been exclusively prepared for the
students who are preparing for the online chsl
examination the book contains 20 tests out of which 17
are provided in the book and 3 are provided online the
book further contains past 5 years solved papers 2015
2017 2018 2019 2020 the book will help the students in
understanding the structure and format of the exam the
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practice sets are created according to the latest
format and guidelines set by staff selection commission
the solutions are provided immediately after the end of
the each set latest current affair questions are
incorporated in the book target sbi bank po exam 20
practice sets workbook english edition is the 7th
edition written exclusively for the new pattern exam
being conducted by sbi for recruitment in po in the sbi
the book provides 20 practice sets 5 preliminary exam
tests 15 main exam tests 10 in the book and 5 as online
tests 10 descriptive tests with explanations designed
exactly on the new pattern of the latest sbi bank po
exam the preliminary test contains all the 3 sections
reasoning ability numerical ability and english
language as per the latest pattern the mains test
contains all the 4 variety of tests reasoning and
computer knowledge data analysis interpretation general
banking economy awareness and english language as per
the latest pattern the descriptive tests contains essay
writing letter writing and paragraph writing as per the
latest pattern suggested by sbi the solution to each
type of test is provided the general awareness section
in the main test of each practice set contains
questions from general awareness current affairs
banking and economic awareness the book also provides
past solved papers of 2015 17 prelim main sbi po exam
this book will really help the students in developing
the required speed and strike rate which will increase
their final score in the exam target sbi bank po exam
20 practice sets workbook english edition is the 8th
edition written exclusively for the new pattern exam
being conducted by sbi for recruitment in po in the sbi
the book provides 20 practice sets 5 preliminary exam
tests 15 main exam tests 10 in the book and 5 as online
tests 10 descriptive tests with explanations designed
exactly on the new pattern of the latest sbi bank po
exam the preliminary test contains all the 3 sections
reasoning ability numerical ability and english
language as per the latest pattern the mains test
contains all the 4 variety of tests reasoning and
computer knowledge data analysis interpretation general
banking economy awareness and english language as per
the latest pattern the descriptive tests contains essay
writing letter writing and paragraph writing as per the
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latest pattern suggested by sbi the solution to each
type of test is provided the general awareness section
in the main test of each practice set contains
questions from general awareness current affairs
banking and economic awareness the book also provides
past solved papers of 2015 18 prelim main sbi po exam
this book will really help the students in developing
the required speed and strike rate which will increase
their final score in the exam the ibps clerk prelim
exam megabook covers all the 3 sections as per the
latest syllabus english language quantitative aptitude
and reasoning the book now comes with 2015 2016 prelim
exam solved papers the book has 2 parts the part a
provides well illustrated theory with exhaustive fully
solved examples for learning this is followed with an
exhaustive collection of solved questions in the form
of exercise the part b provides 15 practice sets for
the prelim exam exactly on the new pattern the book is
the perfect solution for the prelim exam the ibps clerk
prelim exam megabook covers all the 3 sections as per
the latest syllabus english language quantitative
aptitude and reasoning the book now comes with 2016
2017 2018 prelim exam solved papers the book is also
updated with 300 high level mcqs in the 3 sections the
book has 2 parts the part a provides well illustrated
theory with exhaustive fully solved examples for
learning this is followed with an exhaustive collection
of solved questions in the form of exercise the part b
provides 15 practice sets for the prelim exam exactly
on the new pattern the book is the perfect solution for
the prelim exam this book is prepared exclusively for
the intermediate level of cost management accountancy
examination requirement it covers the questions
detailed answers as per the new syllabus of icmai the
present publication is the 2nd edition for the cma
intermediate new syllabus june 2024 exam this book is
authored by ca tarun agarwal with the following
noteworthy features strictly as per the new syllabus of
icmai coverage of the book concludes o past exam
questions including cma intermediate dec 2023 exam
tabular summary at the beginning of each chapter is
given in this book marks distribution is given module
wise from june 2017 onwards previous exam trend
analysis is provided in this book from dec 2023 icmai
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study material comparison is also given module wise the
contents of this book are as follows accounting
fundamentals accounting for special transactions
preparation of final accounts of commercial
organisations and not for profit organisations from
incomplete records partnership accounting lease
accounting branch and departmental accounts insurance
claim for loss of stock and loss of profit hire
purchase and instalment sale transactions accounting
standards this book is prepared exclusively for the
requirements of the final level of chartered
accountancy examination it covers the questions
detailed answers strictly as per the new syllabus of
icai the present publication is the 9th edition amended
upto 31st october 2023 for ca final new syllabus may
2024 exams this book is authored by ca dr mahesh p gour
ca dr k m bansal this book incorporates the following
noteworthy features strictly as per the latest syllabus
of the icai coverage of this book includes o all past
exam questions including ca final nov 2023 exam tabular
presentation of answers for easy learning arrangement
of questions in chronological format both topic wise
category wise chapter wise marks distribution for past
exams from may 2018 onwards trend analysis for previous
exams from july 2021 onwards comparison with icai study
material chapter wise comparison with icai study
material most updated amended this book is amended
updated upto 31st october 2023 contents of this book
are as follows goods and services tax o supply under
gst o charges of gst o place of supply o exemptions of
gst o time of supply o value of supply o input tax
credit o registration o tax invoice credit debit notes
o accounts and records e way bill o payment of tax o
electronic commerce o returns o refund o job work o
assessment and audit o inspection search seizure and
arrest o demands and recovery o liability to pay in
certain cases o offences and penalties o appeals and
revision o advance ruling o miscellaneous provisions
customs foreign trade policy o levy of exemptions from
customs duty o types of duty o classification of
imported and exported goods o valuation under the
customs act 1962 o importation exportation and
transportation of goods o warehousing o duty drawback o
refund o foreign trade policy 2023 target mht cet
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engineering 2019 contains the detailed solutions of
past 3 years of mht cet 2018 to 2016 the book also
contains 10 mock tests 7 in book 3 online as per the
latest pattern each mock test contains 150 questions
the solution to each and every question has been
provided the online tests can be accessed through an
access code provided in the book this book contains the
most comprehensive question bank and model answers for
zimsec a level exam questions it also includes syllabus
review notes and exercises examiners provide
observations and tips and point out common errors that
students make when answering questions if you use this
book faithfully you can t fail and the grade a is very
much within your reach the 12th edition of the book
comprehensive guide to bitsat online test with past
2014 2021 solved papers 90 mock online tests covers the
100 syllabus in physics chemistry maths english
proficiency and logical reasoning as provided in the
latest bitsat broucher and asked in past bitsat papers
this new edition provides i chapter wise mind maps to
revise the chapter quickly ii chapter wise tips
techniques to master problem solving iii fully solved
2014 2021 question papers added chapter wise iv 3 level
of exercises warm up accelerator online assessment v 5
full syllabus online tests designed as per the latest
bitsat exam pattern provided online through access link
provided in the book refreshed with a new design oxford
practice grammar is a three level english grammar
practice series for the classroom or self study its
tried and trusted methodology provides clear
explanations and lots of extra practice oxford practice
grammar knows that students need different types of
explanation and practice at each stage of their study
basic provides lots of practice and short explanations
intermediate gives you more detail with extended
practice advanced gives challenging practice activities
and in depth explanations great for classroom or self
study this book is prepared exclusively for the
intermediate level of chartered accountancy examination
requirement it covers the questions detailed answers
for the past exams strictly as per the new syllabus of
icai the present publication is the 6th edition for ca
inter new syllabus nov 2023 exams this book authored by
ca parveen sharma ca kapileshwar bhalla with the
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following noteworthy features strictly as per the
revised syllabus of icai coverage of this book includes
o past exam questions including solved paper may 2022
suggested answers solved paper november 2022 suggested
answers solved paper may 2023 suggested answers o
questions from rtps and mtps of icai arrangement of
question questions in each chapter are arranged sub
topic wise marks distribution chapter wise marks
distribution from may 2017 onwards trend analysis for
the previous exams from nov 2020 onwards comparison
with study material chapter wise comparison with icai
study material contents of this book are as follows
applicability of accounting standards framework for
preparation presentation of financial statements
overview of accounting standards financial statements
of companies profit or loss prior to incorporation
bonus issue right issue redemption of preference shares
redemption of debentures investment accounts insurance
claims hire purchase departmental branch accounting
accounting from incomplete records single entry this
book is prepared exclusively for the final level of
chartered accountancy examination requirement it covers
the questions detailed answers strictly as per the new
syllabus of icai the present publication is the 8th
edition for ca final new syllabus nov 2023 exams this
book is authored by ca dr k m bansal ca anjali agarwal
with the following noteworthy features strictly as per
the new syllabus of icai coverage of this book includes
o all past exam questions answers including ca final
sfm may 2023 exam o questions from rtps and mtps of
icai arrangement of question questions in each chapter
are arranged sub topic wise with additional solved
practice questions trend analysis previous exam trend
analysis from may 2019 onwards marks distribution
chapter wise marks distribution from may 2016 onwards
comparison with study material chapter wise comparison
with icai study material contents of this book are as
follows financial policy and corporate strategy risk
management security analysis security valuation
portfolio management securitization mutual funds
derivatives analysis and valuation foreign exchange
exposure risk management international financial
management interest rate risk management corporate
valuation mergers acquisitions and corporate
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restructuring start up finance this book is prepared
exclusively for the foundation level of chartered
accountancy examination requirement it covers the past
exam questions detailed answers strictly as per the new
syllabus of icai the present publication is the 10th
edition for the ca foundation new syllabus june 2024
exams this book is authored by dr s k agrawal ca
manmeet kaur with the following noteworthy features as
per the new syllabus of icai coverage of this book
includes o past exam questions with solutions including
the dec 2023 exam o additional important questions for
the exam o theoretical questions o illustrations o
short notes o true false marks distribution chapter
wise marks distribution from nov 2018 onwards contents
of this book are as follows meaning scope of accounting
accounting concepts principles conventions accounting
standards accounting policies accounting as a
measurement discipline valuation principles accounting
estimates capital and revenue expenditure contingent
assets and contingent liabilities accounting process
journal ledger trial balance cash book subsidiary books
bank reconciliation statement bills of exchange
rectification of errors inventory valuation
depreciation final accounts partnership accounting for
incomplete records not for profit organisations shares
debentures financial statements of companies schedule
iii accounting for bonus issue right issue redemption
of preference shares redemption of debentures this book
is prepared exclusively for the foundation level of
chartered accountancy examination requirement it covers
the past exam questions detailed answers strictly as
per the new syllabus of icai the present publication is
the 10th edition for ca foundation new syllabus june
2024 exams this book is authored by dr s k agrawal ca
manmeet kaur with the following noteworthy features as
per the new syllabus of icai coverage of this book
includes o past exam questions with solutions including
dec 2023 exam o additional important questions for the
exam o theoretical questions o short notes o case
studies chapter wise marks distribution has been
included in this book from may 2018 onwards comparison
with icai study material has been given in this book
chapter wise contents of this book are as follows
indian regulatory framework indian contract act 1872 o
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nature of contract o offer acceptance o capacity to
contract o consideration o free consent o legality of
object consideration o void agreements o contingent
quasi contracts o performance of a contract o discharge
of a contract o indemnity and guarantee o bailment and
pledge o agency sale of goods act 1930 o formation of
the contract of sale o conditions warranties o transfer
of ownership o unpaid seller indian partnership act
1932 o general nature of a partnership o relations of
partners o registration of a firm dissolution of a firm
limited liability partnership act 2008 the companies
act 2013 the negotiable instruments act 1881 this book
is prepared exclusively for the requirements of the
final level of chartered accountancy examination it
covers the questions detailed answers strictly as per
the new syllabus of icai the present publication is the
9th edition for ca final new syllabus may 2024 exams
this book is authored by ca parveen sharma ca
kapileshwar bhalla with the following noteworthy
features strictly as per the new syllabus of icai
coverage of this book includes o past exam questions
including nov 2023 solved o selected questions from
rtps and mtps of icai arrangement of question questions
in each chapter are arranged sub topic wise based on
para no of each ind as previous exam trend analysis
from dec 2021 onwards marks distribution chapter topic
wise marks distribution from may 2019 onwards
comparison with study material chapter wise comparison
with icai study material contents of this book are as
follows framework for financial reporting under ind as
ind as 1 presentation of financial statements ind as 34
interim financial reporting ind as 7 cash flow
statement ind as 8 accounting policies changes in
accounting estimates and errors ind as 10 events after
reporting period ind as 113 fair value measurement ind
as 115 revenue from contracts with customers ind as 2
inventories ind as 16 property plant and equipment ind
as 23 borrowing costs ind as 36 impairment of assets
ind as 38 intangible assets ind as 40 investment
property ind as 105 non current assets nca held for
sake discontinues operations do ind as 116 leases ind
as 41 agriculture ind as 20 accounting for government
grants and disclosure of government assistance ind as
102 share based payments ind as 19 employee benefits
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ind as 37 provisions contingent liability and
contingent assets ind as 12 income taxes ind as 21 the
effects of changes in foreign exchange rates ind as 24
related party disclosures ind as 33 earnings per share
ind as 108 operating segments ind as 32 financial
instruments fi presentation ind as 109 financial
instruments fi recognition and measurement ind as 103
business combination ind as 110 consolidated financial
statements ind as 111 joint arrangements ind as 28
investment in associates and joint ventures ind as 27
separate financial statements ind as 101 first time
adoption of ind as professional and ethical duty of a
chartered accountant accounting and technology this
book is designed exclusively for the final level of the
chartered accountancy examination it comprehensively
covers past exam questions with detailed answers
adhering strictly to the new scheme of icai the present
publication is the 10th edition for ca final new
syllabus nov 2024 exams this book is authored by ca
parveen sharma ca kapileshwar bhalla with the following
noteworthy features strictly as per the new syllabus of
icai coverage of this book includes o past exam
questions including may 2024 solved o selected
questions from rtps and mtps of icai arrangement of
question questions in each chapter are arranged sub
topic wise based on para no of each ind as chapter wise
marks distribution for past exams from jan 2021 onwards
previous exam trend analysis from may 2022 onwards
chapter wise comparison with icai study material
contents of this book are as follows framework for
financial reporting under ind as ind as 1 presentation
of financial statements ind as 34 interim financial
reporting ind as 7 cash flow statement ind as 8
accounting policies changes in accounting estimates and
errors ind as 10 events after reporting period ind as
113 fair value measurement ind as 115 revenue from
contracts with customers ind as 2 inventories ind as 16
property plant and equipment ind as 23 borrowing costs
ind as 36 impairment of assets ind as 38 intangible
assets ind as 40 investment property ind as 105 non
current assets nca held for sake discontinues
operations do ind as 116 leases ind as 41 agriculture
ind as 20 accounting for government grants and
disclosure of government assistance ind as 102 share
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based payments ind as 19 employee benefits ind as 37
provisions contingent liability and contingent assets
ind as 12 income taxes ind as 21 the effects of changes
in foreign exchange rates ind as 24 related party
disclosures ind as 33 earnings per share ind as 108
operating segments ind as 32 financial instruments fi
presentation ind as 109 financial instruments fi
recognition and measurement ind as 103 business
combination ind as 110 consolidated financial
statements ind as 111 joint arrangements ind as 28
investment in associates and joint ventures ind as 27
separate financial statements ind as 101 first time
adoption of ind as professional and ethical duty of a
chartered accountant accounting and technology ibps po
past solved papers 2012 to 2016 preliminary and main
exam covers past 5 years solved papers the book the new
afcat guide with 13 past papers 2011 2017 covers theory
portion consisting of 4 comprehensive sections on
general awareness verbal ability in english numerical
ability reasoning and military aptitude test including
spatial reasoning detailed theory along with solved
examples and short cuts to solve problems the verbal
ability in english section also covers the cloze test
as asked in the past exam the general awareness section
thoroughly updated covers questions on current affairs
sports defence history geography general politics basic
science arts culture etc the reasoning and military
aptitude section includes verbal and non verbal
reasoning spatial ability rotated blocks hidden figures
etc an exhaustive question bank has been provided at
the end of each chapter in the form of an exercise
solutions to the exercise have been provided at the end
of each chapter the thoroughly revised updated 3rd
edition of the book samanya gyan capsule 2019 offers a
variety of information on various subjects in a very
precise crisp format the various subjects included are
history geography polity economy general science
ecology environment computers miscellaneous indian
panorama etc a special section has also been provided
on current affairs containing the coverage of latest
events issues ideas people the highlighting feature of
the book is the collection of the most relevant
information and latest authentic data useful for all
your needs the content has been made engaging with the
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use of charts graphics and tables the book the new
afcat guide with 14 past papers 2011 2018 covers theory
portion consisting of 4 comprehensive sections on
general awareness verbal ability in english numerical
ability reasoning and military aptitude test including
spatial reasoning detailed theory along with solved
examples and short cuts to solve problems the verbal
ability in english section also covers the cloze test
as asked in the past exam the general awareness section
thoroughly updated covers questions on current affairs
sports defence history geography general politics basic
science arts culture etc the reasoning and military
aptitude section includes verbal and non verbal
reasoning spatial ability rotated blocks hidden figures
etc an exhaustive question bank has been provided at
the end of each chapter in the form of an exercise
solutions to the exercise have been provided at the end
of each chapter this book is prepared exclusively for
the final level of chartered accountancy examination
requirement it covers the questions detailed answers
strictly as per the new syllabus of icai the present
publication is the 10th edition updated till 31st
october 2022 for ca final new syllabus may nov 2023
exams this book is authored by pankaj garg with the
following noteworthy features strictly as per the new
syllabus of icai 600 question case studies with
detailed answers are provided for self practice
coverage of this book includes o all past exam
questions including ca final nov 2022 part ii
description questions suggested answers o questions
from rtps and mtps of icai chapter wise marks
distribution which includes a summary of attempt wise
questions asked in the exams to identify the
examination weightage of the chapters is given in this
book from may 2018 onwards most updated amended this
book is updated amended with all the recent amendments
in the following laws o company law o securities laws o
economic laws contents of this book are as follows
appointment and qualifications of directors meeting of
the board and its powers appointment and remuneration
of managerial personnel inspection inquiry and
investigation compromises arrangements and
amalgamations prevention of oppression mismanagement
winding up companies incorporated outside india
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miscellaneous provisions adjudication and special
courts national company law tribunal and appellate
tribunal corporate secretarial practice drafting of
notices resolutions minutes reports securities
contracts regulation act 1956 and scr rules 1957
deleted from syllabus securities and exchange board of
india act 1992 sebi lodr regulations 2015 foreign
exchange management act 1999 securitization and
reconstruction of financial assets and enforcement of
securities interest act 2002 sarfaesi act 2002
prevention of money laundering act 2002 foreign
contribution regulation act 2010 arbitration and
conciliation act 1996 insolvency and bankruptcy code
2016 this book is prepared exclusively for the
professional level of company secretary examination
requirement it covers the questions topic sub topic
wise detailed answers strictly as per the syllabus of
icsi the present publication is the 6th edition for cs
professional dec 2023 exam this book is authored by ca
pratik neve with the following noteworthy features
coverage of this book includes o fully solved questions
of past exams topic wise including solved paper june
2023 suggested answers o 500 questions including
numerical theory questions o icsi practice manual
questions important additional questions from past ca
cma exams with answers are provided updated amended
solutions o income tax solutions are provided as per
assessment year 2023 24 o gst customs solutions are
provided as per finance act 2022 applicable circulars
notifications marks distribution chapter wise marks
distribution from june 2019 onwards previous exam trend
analysis from june 2021 onwards icsi study material
chapter wise comparison the contents of this book are
as follows supply under gst levy and collection under
gst including composition levy time of supply value of
supply under gst input tax credit registration under
gst documents accounts and records and filing of
returns payment of gst and refunds under gst assessment
and audit under gst inspection search seizure and
arrest penalties demand and recovery under gst
liability to pay gst in certain cases advance rulings
under gst appeals and revisions transitional provisions
miscellaneous place of supply zero rated supply i e
exports under gst utgst act gst compensation to states
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act 2017 industry specific analysis basic concepts of
customs law valuation of imports and exports
warehousing duty drawbacks baggage advance ruling
settlement commission demand search seizure refunds
appellate procedure offences and penalties foreign
trade policy to the extent relevant for indirect tax
law corporate tax planning and tax management taxation
of companies taxation of firms including llp and
provisions of alternate minimum tax u s 115jc of the
income tax act 1961 income tax implications on
specified transactions taxation of non residents
general anti avoidance rules gaar basics of
international tax tax treaties unilateral and bilateral
relief sections 90 90a 91 of the income tax act 1961
transfer pricing covers the period from 1790 to 1905 in
the times of london
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Taxmann's CRACKER for Business
Economics (Paper 4 | Economics) –
Covering past exam questions &
detailed answers | CA Foundation |
New Syllabus | June 2024 Exams

2024-02-05

this book is prepared exclusively for the foundation
level of chartered accountancy examination requirement
it covers the past exam questions detailed answers
strictly as per the new syllabus of icai the present
publication is the 10th edition for ca foundation new
syllabus june 2024 exam this book is authored by dr
ritu gupta with the following noteworthy features as
per the new scheme of icai coverage of this book
includes o past exam questions and answers including
dec 2023 exam memory based o additional important
questions chapters are divided into sub topics for easy
learning marks distribution chapter wise marks
distribution from june 2018 onwards comparison with
icai study material has been provided chapter wise
contents of this book are as follows nature and scope
of economics theory of demand and supply theory of
production and cost price determination in different
markets business cycles determination of national
income public finance money market international trade
indian economy

Taxmann's CRACKER for Cost Accounting
(Paper 8 | CA) – Covering Past Exam
Questions & Detailed Answers |
Tabular Summaries | CMA Intermediate
| New Syllabus | June 2024 Exam

2024-01-11

this book is prepared exclusively for the intermediate
level of cost management accountancy examination
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requirement it covers the past exam questions answers
per the new icmai syllabus the present publication is
the 2nd edition for the cma intermediate new syllabus
june 2024 exam this book is authored by ca tarun
agarwal with the following noteworthy features strictly
as per the new syllabus of icmai coverage of the book
concludes o past exam questions till cma intermediate
dec 2023 exam chapter wise part i objective questions
mcqs blanks true false match and short sums part ii
descriptive question part iii numerical problems o
introduction to each chapter covering important
definitions concepts formulas o sample questions for
topics newly introduced in the syllabus marks
distribution is given chapter wise from june 2017
onwards previous exam trend analysis is provided in
this book from dec 2023 onwards icmai study material
comparison is also given chapter wise the contents of
this book are as follows introduction to cost
accounting material costs employee costs direct
expenses overheads cost accounting standards cost book
keeping job costing batch costing contract costing
process costing operating costing marginal costing
standard costing and variance analysis budget and
budgetary control

Bilum Books LANGUAGE and LITERATURE
Grades 11 and 12 Past Exam Questions

2017-06-01

questions from language literature past exam papers
2011 2016 with detailed answers and explanations and
revision notes for each grade 11 12 syllabus unit

Target SBI Bank PO Preliminary & Main
Exams - 20 Practice Sets + Past
Papers (2020-15) - 10th Edition

2020-07-01

new pattern sbi clerk junior associate preliminary exam
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megabook covers all the 3 sections as per the latest
syllabus english language quantitative aptitude and
reasoning the book has 3 parts the part a provides the
2016 solved paper for the prelim main exam part b
provides well illustrated theory with exhaustive fully
solved examples for learning this is followed with an
exhaustive collection of solved questions in the form
of exercise the part c provides 15 practice sets for
the prelim exam exactly on the new pattern practice
sets on new pattern have been included in the book

Bilum Books CHEMISTRY Grades 11 and
12 Past Exam Questions 2nd Edition

2020-05

the thouroughly revised updated 10th mega edition of
the book comprehensive guide to bitsat online test 2019
with past 2014 2018 solved papers 90 mock online tests
covers the 100 syllabus in physics chemistry maths
english proficiency and logical reasoning as provided
in the latest bitsat broucher and asked in past bitsat
papers this new edition provides i chapter wise
mindmaps to revise the chapter quickly ii chapter wise
tips techniques to master problem solving iii fully
solved 2014 2018 question papers added chapter wise iv
3 level of exercises warm up accelerator online
assessment v 5 full syllabus online tests designed as
per the latest bitsat exam pattern provided online
through access codes provided in the book

New Pattern SBI Clerk Junior
Associate Preliminary Exam MegaBook -
(Guide + Past Papers + 15 Practice
Sets) 2nd edition

2018-12-17

the 3rd edition of the book target ssc chsl 10 2 2021
exam 5 past solved papers 20 practice sets with 3
online tests 3rd edition has been exclusively prepared
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for the students who are preparing for the online chsl
examination the book contains 20 tests out of which 17
are provided in the book and 3 are provided online the
book further contains past 5 years solved papers 2015
2017 2018 2019 2020 the book will help the students in
understanding the structure and format of the exam the
practice sets are created according to the latest
format and guidelines set by staff selection commission
the solutions are provided immediately after the end of
the each set latest current affair questions are
incorporated in the book

Comprehensive Guide to BITSAT Online
Test 2019 with Past 2014-2018 Solved
Papers & 90 Mock Online Tests 10th
edition

2020-04-06

target sbi bank po exam 20 practice sets workbook
english edition is the 7th edition written exclusively
for the new pattern exam being conducted by sbi for
recruitment in po in the sbi the book provides 20
practice sets 5 preliminary exam tests 15 main exam
tests 10 in the book and 5 as online tests 10
descriptive tests with explanations designed exactly on
the new pattern of the latest sbi bank po exam the
preliminary test contains all the 3 sections reasoning
ability numerical ability and english language as per
the latest pattern the mains test contains all the 4
variety of tests reasoning and computer knowledge data
analysis interpretation general banking economy
awareness and english language as per the latest
pattern the descriptive tests contains essay writing
letter writing and paragraph writing as per the latest
pattern suggested by sbi the solution to each type of
test is provided the general awareness section in the
main test of each practice set contains questions from
general awareness current affairs banking and economic
awareness the book also provides past solved papers of
2015 17 prelim main sbi po exam this book will really
help the students in developing the required speed and
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strike rate which will increase their final score in
the exam

English & General Aptitude for
Manipal Entrance Test (MET) with 4
Past Solved Papers & 10 Mock Tests

2020-02-04

target sbi bank po exam 20 practice sets workbook
english edition is the 8th edition written exclusively
for the new pattern exam being conducted by sbi for
recruitment in po in the sbi the book provides 20
practice sets 5 preliminary exam tests 15 main exam
tests 10 in the book and 5 as online tests 10
descriptive tests with explanations designed exactly on
the new pattern of the latest sbi bank po exam the
preliminary test contains all the 3 sections reasoning
ability numerical ability and english language as per
the latest pattern the mains test contains all the 4
variety of tests reasoning and computer knowledge data
analysis interpretation general banking economy
awareness and english language as per the latest
pattern the descriptive tests contains essay writing
letter writing and paragraph writing as per the latest
pattern suggested by sbi the solution to each type of
test is provided the general awareness section in the
main test of each practice set contains questions from
general awareness current affairs banking and economic
awareness the book also provides past solved papers of
2015 18 prelim main sbi po exam this book will really
help the students in developing the required speed and
strike rate which will increase their final score in
the exam

Target SSC CHSL (10 + 2) 2022 Exam -
6 Past Solved Papers & 20 Practice
Sets with 3 Online Tests 4th Edition

2019-04-16
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the ibps clerk prelim exam megabook covers all the 3
sections as per the latest syllabus english language
quantitative aptitude and reasoning the book now comes
with 2015 2016 prelim exam solved papers the book has 2
parts the part a provides well illustrated theory with
exhaustive fully solved examples for learning this is
followed with an exhaustive collection of solved
questions in the form of exercise the part b provides
15 practice sets for the prelim exam exactly on the new
pattern the book is the perfect solution for the prelim
exam

Target SBI Bank PO Preliminary & Main
Exam - 20 Practice Sets + Past Papers
(2019-15) - 9th Edition

2019-08-04

the ibps clerk prelim exam megabook covers all the 3
sections as per the latest syllabus english language
quantitative aptitude and reasoning the book now comes
with 2016 2017 2018 prelim exam solved papers the book
is also updated with 300 high level mcqs in the 3
sections the book has 2 parts the part a provides well
illustrated theory with exhaustive fully solved
examples for learning this is followed with an
exhaustive collection of solved questions in the form
of exercise the part b provides 15 practice sets for
the prelim exam exactly on the new pattern the book is
the perfect solution for the prelim exam

Target SBI Bank PO Preliminary & Main
Exam - 20 Practice Sets + Past Papers
(2017-15) - English 7th Edition

2017-08-29

this book is prepared exclusively for the intermediate
level of cost management accountancy examination
requirement it covers the questions detailed answers as
per the new syllabus of icmai the present publication
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is the 2nd edition for the cma intermediate new
syllabus june 2024 exam this book is authored by ca
tarun agarwal with the following noteworthy features
strictly as per the new syllabus of icmai coverage of
the book concludes o past exam questions including cma
intermediate dec 2023 exam tabular summary at the
beginning of each chapter is given in this book marks
distribution is given module wise from june 2017
onwards previous exam trend analysis is provided in
this book from dec 2023 icmai study material comparison
is also given module wise the contents of this book are
as follows accounting fundamentals accounting for
special transactions preparation of final accounts of
commercial organisations and not for profit
organisations from incomplete records partnership
accounting lease accounting branch and departmental
accounts insurance claim for loss of stock and loss of
profit hire purchase and instalment sale transactions
accounting standards

Target SBI Bank PO Preliminary & Main
Exam - 20 Practice Sets + Past Papers
(2018-15) - English 8th Edition

2018-11-19

this book is prepared exclusively for the requirements
of the final level of chartered accountancy examination
it covers the questions detailed answers strictly as
per the new syllabus of icai the present publication is
the 9th edition amended upto 31st october 2023 for ca
final new syllabus may 2024 exams this book is authored
by ca dr mahesh p gour ca dr k m bansal this book
incorporates the following noteworthy features strictly
as per the latest syllabus of the icai coverage of this
book includes o all past exam questions including ca
final nov 2023 exam tabular presentation of answers for
easy learning arrangement of questions in chronological
format both topic wise category wise chapter wise marks
distribution for past exams from may 2018 onwards trend
analysis for previous exams from july 2021 onwards
comparison with icai study material chapter wise
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comparison with icai study material most updated
amended this book is amended updated upto 31st october
2023 contents of this book are as follows goods and
services tax o supply under gst o charges of gst o
place of supply o exemptions of gst o time of supply o
value of supply o input tax credit o registration o tax
invoice credit debit notes o accounts and records e way
bill o payment of tax o electronic commerce o returns o
refund o job work o assessment and audit o inspection
search seizure and arrest o demands and recovery o
liability to pay in certain cases o offences and
penalties o appeals and revision o advance ruling o
miscellaneous provisions customs foreign trade policy o
levy of exemptions from customs duty o types of duty o
classification of imported and exported goods o
valuation under the customs act 1962 o importation
exportation and transportation of goods o warehousing o
duty drawback o refund o foreign trade policy 2023

Comprehensive Guide to BITSAT Online
Test 2020 with Past 2014-2019 Solved
Papers & 90 Online Mock Tests 11th
edition

2020-02-04

target mht cet engineering 2019 contains the detailed
solutions of past 3 years of mht cet 2018 to 2016 the
book also contains 10 mock tests 7 in book 3 online as
per the latest pattern each mock test contains 150
questions the solution to each and every question has
been provided the online tests can be accessed through
an access code provided in the book

IBPS Bank Clerk Preliminary Exam
MegaBook (Guide + Past Papers + 15
Practice Sets) - 2nd Edition

2024-01-13
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this book contains the most comprehensive question bank
and model answers for zimsec a level exam questions it
also includes syllabus review notes and exercises
examiners provide observations and tips and point out
common errors that students make when answering
questions if you use this book faithfully you can t
fail and the grade a is very much within your reach

IBPS Bank Clerk Preliminary Exam
MegaBook (Guide + Past Papers + 15
Practice Sets) 3rd Edition

2023-12-26

the 12th edition of the book comprehensive guide to
bitsat online test with past 2014 2021 solved papers 90
mock online tests covers the 100 syllabus in physics
chemistry maths english proficiency and logical
reasoning as provided in the latest bitsat broucher and
asked in past bitsat papers this new edition provides i
chapter wise mind maps to revise the chapter quickly ii
chapter wise tips techniques to master problem solving
iii fully solved 2014 2021 question papers added
chapter wise iv 3 level of exercises warm up
accelerator online assessment v 5 full syllabus online
tests designed as per the latest bitsat exam pattern
provided online through access link provided in the
book

Target SSC CHSL (10 + 2) 2021 Exam -
5 Past Solved Papers + 20 Practice
Sets with 3 Online Tests 3rd Edition

2019-01-30

refreshed with a new design oxford practice grammar is
a three level english grammar practice series for the
classroom or self study its tried and trusted
methodology provides clear explanations and lots of
extra practice oxford practice grammar knows that
students need different types of explanation and
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practice at each stage of their study basic provides
lots of practice and short explanations intermediate
gives you more detail with extended practice advanced
gives challenging practice activities and in depth
explanations great for classroom or self study

Taxmann's CRACKER for Financial
Accounting (Paper 6 | FA) – Covering
Past Exam Questions & Detailed
Answers | Tabular Summaries | CMA
Intermediate | New Syllabus | June
2024 Exam

2019-09-06

this book is prepared exclusively for the intermediate
level of chartered accountancy examination requirement
it covers the questions detailed answers for the past
exams strictly as per the new syllabus of icai the
present publication is the 6th edition for ca inter new
syllabus nov 2023 exams this book authored by ca
parveen sharma ca kapileshwar bhalla with the following
noteworthy features strictly as per the revised
syllabus of icai coverage of this book includes o past
exam questions including solved paper may 2022
suggested answers solved paper november 2022 suggested
answers solved paper may 2023 suggested answers o
questions from rtps and mtps of icai arrangement of
question questions in each chapter are arranged sub
topic wise marks distribution chapter wise marks
distribution from may 2017 onwards trend analysis for
the previous exams from nov 2020 onwards comparison
with study material chapter wise comparison with icai
study material contents of this book are as follows
applicability of accounting standards framework for
preparation presentation of financial statements
overview of accounting standards financial statements
of companies profit or loss prior to incorporation
bonus issue right issue redemption of preference shares
redemption of debentures investment accounts insurance
claims hire purchase departmental branch accounting
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accounting from incomplete records single entry

Taxmann's CRACKER for Indirect Tax
Laws (Paper 5 | IDT) – Covering past
exam questions (topic-wise &
category-wise) & detailed (point-
wise) answers for CA-Final | New
Syllabus | May 2024 Exams

1879

this book is prepared exclusively for the final level
of chartered accountancy examination requirement it
covers the questions detailed answers strictly as per
the new syllabus of icai the present publication is the
8th edition for ca final new syllabus nov 2023 exams
this book is authored by ca dr k m bansal ca anjali
agarwal with the following noteworthy features strictly
as per the new syllabus of icai coverage of this book
includes o all past exam questions answers including ca
final sfm may 2023 exam o questions from rtps and mtps
of icai arrangement of question questions in each
chapter are arranged sub topic wise with additional
solved practice questions trend analysis previous exam
trend analysis from may 2019 onwards marks distribution
chapter wise marks distribution from may 2016 onwards
comparison with study material chapter wise comparison
with icai study material contents of this book are as
follows financial policy and corporate strategy risk
management security analysis security valuation
portfolio management securitization mutual funds
derivatives analysis and valuation foreign exchange
exposure risk management international financial
management interest rate risk management corporate
valuation mergers acquisitions and corporate
restructuring start up finance

TARGET MHT-CET Online Engineering
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Test 2021 - Past (2020 - 2016) + 10
Mock Tests (7 in Book + 3 Online) 3rd
Edition

2020-05

this book is prepared exclusively for the foundation
level of chartered accountancy examination requirement
it covers the past exam questions detailed answers
strictly as per the new syllabus of icai the present
publication is the 10th edition for the ca foundation
new syllabus june 2024 exams this book is authored by
dr s k agrawal ca manmeet kaur with the following
noteworthy features as per the new syllabus of icai
coverage of this book includes o past exam questions
with solutions including the dec 2023 exam o additional
important questions for the exam o theoretical
questions o illustrations o short notes o true false
marks distribution chapter wise marks distribution from
nov 2018 onwards contents of this book are as follows
meaning scope of accounting accounting concepts
principles conventions accounting standards accounting
policies accounting as a measurement discipline
valuation principles accounting estimates capital and
revenue expenditure contingent assets and contingent
liabilities accounting process journal ledger trial
balance cash book subsidiary books bank reconciliation
statement bills of exchange rectification of errors
inventory valuation depreciation final accounts
partnership accounting for incomplete records not for
profit organisations shares debentures financial
statements of companies schedule iii accounting for
bonus issue right issue redemption of preference shares
redemption of debentures

TARGET MHT-CET Online Engineering
Test 2019 - Past (2018 - 2016) + 10
Mock Tests (7 in Book + 3 Online)

2024-06-06
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this book is prepared exclusively for the foundation
level of chartered accountancy examination requirement
it covers the past exam questions detailed answers
strictly as per the new syllabus of icai the present
publication is the 10th edition for ca foundation new
syllabus june 2024 exams this book is authored by dr s
k agrawal ca manmeet kaur with the following noteworthy
features as per the new syllabus of icai coverage of
this book includes o past exam questions with solutions
including dec 2023 exam o additional important
questions for the exam o theoretical questions o short
notes o case studies chapter wise marks distribution
has been included in this book from may 2018 onwards
comparison with icai study material has been given in
this book chapter wise contents of this book are as
follows indian regulatory framework indian contract act
1872 o nature of contract o offer acceptance o capacity
to contract o consideration o free consent o legality
of object consideration o void agreements o contingent
quasi contracts o performance of a contract o discharge
of a contract o indemnity and guarantee o bailment and
pledge o agency sale of goods act 1930 o formation of
the contract of sale o conditions warranties o transfer
of ownership o unpaid seller indian partnership act
1932 o general nature of a partnership o relations of
partners o registration of a firm dissolution of a firm
limited liability partnership act 2008 the companies
act 2013 the negotiable instruments act 1881

TARGET MHT-CET Online Engineering
Test 2020 - Past (2019 - 2016) + 10
Mock Tests (7 in Book + 3 Online) 2nd
Edition

2020-07-28

this book is prepared exclusively for the requirements
of the final level of chartered accountancy examination
it covers the questions detailed answers strictly as
per the new syllabus of icai the present publication is
the 9th edition for ca final new syllabus may 2024
exams this book is authored by ca parveen sharma ca
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kapileshwar bhalla with the following noteworthy
features strictly as per the new syllabus of icai
coverage of this book includes o past exam questions
including nov 2023 solved o selected questions from
rtps and mtps of icai arrangement of question questions
in each chapter are arranged sub topic wise based on
para no of each ind as previous exam trend analysis
from dec 2021 onwards marks distribution chapter topic
wise marks distribution from may 2019 onwards
comparison with study material chapter wise comparison
with icai study material contents of this book are as
follows framework for financial reporting under ind as
ind as 1 presentation of financial statements ind as 34
interim financial reporting ind as 7 cash flow
statement ind as 8 accounting policies changes in
accounting estimates and errors ind as 10 events after
reporting period ind as 113 fair value measurement ind
as 115 revenue from contracts with customers ind as 2
inventories ind as 16 property plant and equipment ind
as 23 borrowing costs ind as 36 impairment of assets
ind as 38 intangible assets ind as 40 investment
property ind as 105 non current assets nca held for
sake discontinues operations do ind as 116 leases ind
as 41 agriculture ind as 20 accounting for government
grants and disclosure of government assistance ind as
102 share based payments ind as 19 employee benefits
ind as 37 provisions contingent liability and
contingent assets ind as 12 income taxes ind as 21 the
effects of changes in foreign exchange rates ind as 24
related party disclosures ind as 33 earnings per share
ind as 108 operating segments ind as 32 financial
instruments fi presentation ind as 109 financial
instruments fi recognition and measurement ind as 103
business combination ind as 110 consolidated financial
statements ind as 111 joint arrangements ind as 28
investment in associates and joint ventures ind as 27
separate financial statements ind as 101 first time
adoption of ind as professional and ethical duty of a
chartered accountant accounting and technology

Technological Examinations. Programme
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for 1880. (Past Examination Papers.).

2023-06-01

this book is designed exclusively for the final level
of the chartered accountancy examination it
comprehensively covers past exam questions with
detailed answers adhering strictly to the new scheme of
icai the present publication is the 10th edition for ca
final new syllabus nov 2024 exams this book is authored
by ca parveen sharma ca kapileshwar bhalla with the
following noteworthy features strictly as per the new
syllabus of icai coverage of this book includes o past
exam questions including may 2024 solved o selected
questions from rtps and mtps of icai arrangement of
question questions in each chapter are arranged sub
topic wise based on para no of each ind as chapter wise
marks distribution for past exams from jan 2021 onwards
previous exam trend analysis from may 2022 onwards
chapter wise comparison with icai study material
contents of this book are as follows framework for
financial reporting under ind as ind as 1 presentation
of financial statements ind as 34 interim financial
reporting ind as 7 cash flow statement ind as 8
accounting policies changes in accounting estimates and
errors ind as 10 events after reporting period ind as
113 fair value measurement ind as 115 revenue from
contracts with customers ind as 2 inventories ind as 16
property plant and equipment ind as 23 borrowing costs
ind as 36 impairment of assets ind as 38 intangible
assets ind as 40 investment property ind as 105 non
current assets nca held for sake discontinues
operations do ind as 116 leases ind as 41 agriculture
ind as 20 accounting for government grants and
disclosure of government assistance ind as 102 share
based payments ind as 19 employee benefits ind as 37
provisions contingent liability and contingent assets
ind as 12 income taxes ind as 21 the effects of changes
in foreign exchange rates ind as 24 related party
disclosures ind as 33 earnings per share ind as 108
operating segments ind as 32 financial instruments fi
presentation ind as 109 financial instruments fi
recognition and measurement ind as 103 business
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combination ind as 110 consolidated financial
statements ind as 111 joint arrangements ind as 28
investment in associates and joint ventures ind as 27
separate financial statements ind as 101 first time
adoption of ind as professional and ethical duty of a
chartered accountant accounting and technology

Bilum Books PHYSICS Grades 11 and 12
Past Exam Questions 2nd Edition

2023-06-01

ibps po past solved papers 2012 to 2016 preliminary and
main exam covers past 5 years solved papers

Sociology A-Level (ZIMSEC) Past Exam
Questions and Model Answers

2024-02-11

the book the new afcat guide with 13 past papers 2011
2017 covers theory portion consisting of 4
comprehensive sections on general awareness verbal
ability in english numerical ability reasoning and
military aptitude test including spatial reasoning
detailed theory along with solved examples and short
cuts to solve problems the verbal ability in english
section also covers the cloze test as asked in the past
exam the general awareness section thoroughly updated
covers questions on current affairs sports defence
history geography general politics basic science arts
culture etc the reasoning and military aptitude section
includes verbal and non verbal reasoning spatial
ability rotated blocks hidden figures etc an exhaustive
question bank has been provided at the end of each
chapter in the form of an exercise solutions to the
exercise have been provided at the end of each chapter

(Free Sample) Comprehensive Guide to
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BITSAT Online Test with Past Solved
Papers & 90 Online Mock Tests 12th
edition

2024-02-01

the thoroughly revised updated 3rd edition of the book
samanya gyan capsule 2019 offers a variety of
information on various subjects in a very precise crisp
format the various subjects included are history
geography polity economy general science ecology
environment computers miscellaneous indian panorama etc
a special section has also been provided on current
affairs containing the coverage of latest events issues
ideas people the highlighting feature of the book is
the collection of the most relevant information and
latest authentic data useful for all your needs the
content has been made engaging with the use of charts
graphics and tables

Oxford Practice Grammar Basic with
answers

2023-12-20

the book the new afcat guide with 14 past papers 2011
2018 covers theory portion consisting of 4
comprehensive sections on general awareness verbal
ability in english numerical ability reasoning and
military aptitude test including spatial reasoning
detailed theory along with solved examples and short
cuts to solve problems the verbal ability in english
section also covers the cloze test as asked in the past
exam the general awareness section thoroughly updated
covers questions on current affairs sports defence
history geography general politics basic science arts
culture etc the reasoning and military aptitude section
includes verbal and non verbal reasoning spatial
ability rotated blocks hidden figures etc an exhaustive
question bank has been provided at the end of each
chapter in the form of an exercise solutions to the
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exercise have been provided at the end of each chapter

Taxmann's CRACKER for Accounting
(Paper 1 | Accounts) – Covering past
exam questions (sub-topic wise) &
detailed answers plus RTPs/MTPs of
ICAI for CA Inter | Nov. 2023 Exams

2024-06-20

this book is prepared exclusively for the final level
of chartered accountancy examination requirement it
covers the questions detailed answers strictly as per
the new syllabus of icai the present publication is the
10th edition updated till 31st october 2022 for ca
final new syllabus may nov 2023 exams this book is
authored by pankaj garg with the following noteworthy
features strictly as per the new syllabus of icai 600
question case studies with detailed answers are
provided for self practice coverage of this book
includes o all past exam questions including ca final
nov 2022 part ii description questions suggested
answers o questions from rtps and mtps of icai chapter
wise marks distribution which includes a summary of
attempt wise questions asked in the exams to identify
the examination weightage of the chapters is given in
this book from may 2018 onwards most updated amended
this book is updated amended with all the recent
amendments in the following laws o company law o
securities laws o economic laws contents of this book
are as follows appointment and qualifications of
directors meeting of the board and its powers
appointment and remuneration of managerial personnel
inspection inquiry and investigation compromises
arrangements and amalgamations prevention of oppression
mismanagement winding up companies incorporated outside
india miscellaneous provisions adjudication and special
courts national company law tribunal and appellate
tribunal corporate secretarial practice drafting of
notices resolutions minutes reports securities
contracts regulation act 1956 and scr rules 1957
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deleted from syllabus securities and exchange board of
india act 1992 sebi lodr regulations 2015 foreign
exchange management act 1999 securitization and
reconstruction of financial assets and enforcement of
securities interest act 2002 sarfaesi act 2002
prevention of money laundering act 2002 foreign
contribution regulation act 2010 arbitration and
conciliation act 1996 insolvency and bankruptcy code
2016

Taxmann's CRACKER for Strategic
Financial Management (Paper 2 | SFM)
– Covering past exam questions
(arranged sub-topic-wise) & answers
along with RTPs/MTPs of ICAI for CA
Final | Nov. 2023 Exam

2017-08-18

this book is prepared exclusively for the professional
level of company secretary examination requirement it
covers the questions topic sub topic wise detailed
answers strictly as per the syllabus of icsi the
present publication is the 6th edition for cs
professional dec 2023 exam this book is authored by ca
pratik neve with the following noteworthy features
coverage of this book includes o fully solved questions
of past exams topic wise including solved paper june
2023 suggested answers o 500 questions including
numerical theory questions o icsi practice manual
questions important additional questions from past ca
cma exams with answers are provided updated amended
solutions o income tax solutions are provided as per
assessment year 2023 24 o gst customs solutions are
provided as per finance act 2022 applicable circulars
notifications marks distribution chapter wise marks
distribution from june 2019 onwards previous exam trend
analysis from june 2021 onwards icsi study material
chapter wise comparison the contents of this book are
as follows supply under gst levy and collection under
gst including composition levy time of supply value of
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supply under gst input tax credit registration under
gst documents accounts and records and filing of
returns payment of gst and refunds under gst assessment
and audit under gst inspection search seizure and
arrest penalties demand and recovery under gst
liability to pay gst in certain cases advance rulings
under gst appeals and revisions transitional provisions
miscellaneous place of supply zero rated supply i e
exports under gst utgst act gst compensation to states
act 2017 industry specific analysis basic concepts of
customs law valuation of imports and exports
warehousing duty drawbacks baggage advance ruling
settlement commission demand search seizure refunds
appellate procedure offences and penalties foreign
trade policy to the extent relevant for indirect tax
law corporate tax planning and tax management taxation
of companies taxation of firms including llp and
provisions of alternate minimum tax u s 115jc of the
income tax act 1961 income tax implications on
specified transactions taxation of non residents
general anti avoidance rules gaar basics of
international tax tax treaties unilateral and bilateral
relief sections 90 90a 91 of the income tax act 1961
transfer pricing

Taxmann's CRACKER for Accounting
(Paper 1 | Accounts) – Covering past
exam questions & detailed answers
with theoretical questions,
illustrations, etc. | CA-Foundation |
New Syllabus | June 2024 Exams

2022-12-27

covers the period from 1790 to 1905 in the times of
london

Taxmann's CRACKER for Business Laws
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(Paper 2) – Covering past exam
questions & detailed answers with
theoretical questions, short notes,
etc. | CA-Foundation | New Syllabus |
June 2024 Exams

2023-07-11

Taxmann's CRACKER for Financial
Reporting (Paper 1 | FR) – Covering
past exam questions (arranged sub-
topic-wise) & answers along with
RTPs/MTPs of ICAI | CA Final | New
Syllabus | May 2024 Exams

1891

Taxmann's CRACKER for Financial
Reporting (Paper 1 | FR) – Covering
past exam questions (arranged sub-
topic-wise) & answers along with
RTPs/MTPs of ICAI | CA Final | New
Syllabus | Nov. 2024 Exams

1872

IBPS PO Past Solved Papers 2012 to
2016 Preliminary and Main Exam
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The new AFCAT Guide with 13 past
papers (2011 - 2017) - 4th Edition

TARGET MH-CET (MBA / MMS) 2019 - Past
(2018 - 2007) + 5 Mock Tests 10th
Edition

The new AFCAT Guide with 14 Year-wise
Past Papers (2011 - 2018) 5th Edition

Taxmann's CRACKER for Corporate &
Economic Laws (Paper 4 | Law) –
Covering past exam questions &
detailed answers along with 600+
questions & case studies for CA Final
| May/Nov. 2023 Exams

Taxmann's CRACKER for Advanced Tax
Laws (Paper 2 | Tax/ATL) – Covering
past exam questions (topic-wise) &
answers with ICSI practice manual
questions, etc. | CS Professional |
Dec. 2023 Exam
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Palmer's Index to "The Times"
Newspaper

Palmers' Index to the Times Newspaper
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